
 

‘Whƻ arŬ yoƫ latŬ thiơ morninŶ?’ 

As you are aware the Government are currently running a 
campaign to improve attendance in schools, and here at 
Hawley we appreciate how important it is for all children 

to be at school to access their learning. 

In addition to analysing attendance percentages as a whole, we also look 
at the number of  children who repeatedly turn up just a few minutes late. 

Whilst we fully appreciate the traffic problems that we all encounter            
locally from time to time, turning up late has some real negative                    

consequences for the children: 

 

The impact of arriving late by just 5 minutes every day will mean that 

your child miss the equivalent of 3 full days of learning over a year! 

‘I feel like I’m catching up with everyone else when I’m late’ 

‘I hate having to rush in and not get the chance to talk to my 
friends first’ 

‘It’s really embarrassing walking into class when everyone is      
already working’ 

LETS ALL WORK HARD TO GET TO SCHOOL ON TIME! 


